
Telecommunications Technology 
Association 

  267-2, Seohyeon-dong, Bundang-gu, Seongnam-City, Gyonggi-do, 463-824, Korea 
Telephone: +82 31 724 0090 , Facsimile: +82 31 724 0119, http://www.tta.or.kr 

 

 

 
From: Chung G. Kang 
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 July 10, 2009 
 

To: Roger B. Marks, Chair, IEEE 802.16 
 

Dear Dr. Roger B. Marks, 
 
Thank you for your liaison response and sharing of materials for RIT proposals.   We 

are glad to hear your positive response to closer cooperation between TTA PG702 and 
IEEE802.16. 

  
Regarding RIT submission, TTA PG702 has planned to finalize the RIT proposals by 

mid-September, which will be considered for submission to ITU-R by TTA or Korean 
Administration. Moreover, we encourage the members of TTA PG702 to participate 
actively for preparation of RIT proposals at IEEE802.16m and also are willing to reflect 
the outcome into TTA’s RIT proposals. 

   
Recently, TTA PG702 also formed the ad-hoc working group to draft the RIT proposal. 

It is chartered to develop RIT proposals based on IEEE802.16m and to develop the 
response to any future request for ITU-R activities. 

 
We greatly appreciate your information for IEEE802.16 session #63 at Jeju. Most of 

our members in TTA PG702 are expected to join the meeting, so as to support the 
activities of IEEE802.16. TTA PG702 is expecting to have a meeting on August 30th with 
the chairs of both IEEE 802.16 WG and TTA TC7, including the relevant members of 
TTA PG702 and IEEE 802.16m to this collaboration. By inviting Dr. Satoh and his 
colleagues of ARIB, Japan, to this meeting, we also like to take this opportunity to discuss 
our further collaboration among IEEE, TTA, and ARIB. During the time, especially, we 
would like to coordinate the schedule for RIT submission and to discuss the future 
activities toward a productive response to ITU-R consensus building. We look forward to 
hearing your opinion in these matters. 

 
Sincerely yours, 

 
Chung G. Kang , Chair, TTA PG702 

IEEE L802.16-09/0073
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CC: Kyu-Jin Wee, Chair of Mobile Communication Technical Committee (TC7), TTA 
CC: Jung Je Son, Vice Chair and Liaison officer to IEEE 802.16, TTA PG702 
CC: Paul Nikolich, Chair of the IEEE 802 LAN/MAN Standards Committee 
CC: Kohei Satoh, ARIB (satoh@arib.or.jp) 


